
Course on Computer Concepts (CCC) 

CCC Computer course has been started by the Dept. of Commerce in 2019 to provide 

computer skills to the students. Since the beginning commerce department is 

determined to provide a skill-oriented quality education so that the students could 

get the best career options and employment opportunities. With this objective the 

department of Commerce is providing computer education since 2013 and 

established  a well-equipped computer lab and started  “Tally ERP-9” course which 

provided exceptional capabilities that will simplify the way students can manage all 

critical aspects of one's business including accounting, sales and purchase inventory, 

manufacturing, taxation, payroll, MIS reporting and much more. 

In this sequence commerce department has started a computer course CCC (Course 

on Computer Concepts) in 2019 which is approved by NIELIT (National Institute of 

Electronics and Information Technology) to provide the skills related to computer 

education. The number of students enrolled in this course was 143 for the session 

2019-20, 134 for the session 2020-21 and 72 during the session 2021-22.  This 

course was started to aim at imparting basic level of IT literacy program to the 

students. This program has essentially been conceived with the idea of allowing the 

students to attain computer knowledge because the use of computers and the internet 

is increasing each year and the computer plays a vital role in the modern business 

world and even the most basic jobs involve technology and so computer education 

will help them prepare for possible career options. 
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